
Dear Alumni,

Greetings from the Institute for Social and Economic Change!

With immense excitement and pride, we would like to remind
you that the Institute for Social and Economic Change (ISEC)
has completed 50 years of its journey. On this occasion of the
Golden Jubilee Year, ISEC invites its alumni to join the
celebration and its associated activities.

As part of this, we are looking forward to strengthening our
association with our alumni and to create a platform for
continuous interaction and collaboration. Towards this, we are
thinking of updating and expanding the existing institutional
alumni database by collecting up-to-date information from you
through an online Microsoft form. This updated information will
help us to reach our alumni and invite them to be part of
ongoing as well as future events at ISEC.

To celebrate its Golden Jubilee Year, the institute is planning to
organize an alumni meeting in January 2023. This database will
help us to reach all the institute's alumni.

Hence, we request you to join us in this endeavour by providing
the latest information by filling in this online form and sending
it back to us. Looking forward to deepening our institutional
bond and association.

We also make a sincere request to you to share this invitation
with other ISEC alumni in your networks and groups for a larger
reach.

Online Form (Microsoft form) Link: https://forms.office.com/r/mdEdQp9jz2

Note: By submitting the online ISEC alumni form, you are providing consent to
store the data with the institute. The data will be strictly used for the
institutional purpose only.

Thank you.
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